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December 10, 2020 

 

 

Michael Zeller 

Transportation Agency for Monterey County 

55 Plaza Circle, Suite B 

Salinas, CA  93901 

 

 

Subject: Request for Regional Surface Transportation Program (RSTP) 

 Fair Share Allocation 

 

 

Dear Michael, 

 

The County of Monterey Public works, Facilities, and Parks Department requests to allocate $560,000 

of its 2020 RSTP Fair Share to the Davis Road Bridge Replacement and Road Widening Project.  The 

project proposes to replace the existing low- water crossing over the Salinas River and widen Davis 

Road to four travel lanes. The project also includes traffic signal upgrades at the intersection of Davis 

Road and Blanco Road, new traffic signal at Davis Road and Hitchcock Road, and new roundabout at 

Davis Road and Reservation Road. 

 

Should you have any questions please contact Enrique Saavedra at (831) 755-8970, 

(saavedraem@co.monterey.ca.us). 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Randell Ishii, M.S., P.E., PTOE 

Director of Public Works, Facilities & Parks 
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